
ORM Downs 
Rachlin 
Martin PLLC 

July 12, 2019 

VIA Electronic Filing & Hand Delivery 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

Re: NH PUC DT 19-041; Reply Brief Pursuant to Procedural Order 

Dear Ms. Howland, 

Business Sense· Legal Ingenuity 

Nancy S. Malmquist 
nmalmquist@drm.com 

Pursuant to the order of the New Hampshire Utilities Commission provided by the Executive 
Director on June 10, 2019 in the above-referenced Docket, enclosed for filing are an original and 
six (6) copies of the Reply Brief Pursuant to Procedural Order of Charter Fiberlink NH-CCO, 
LLC, and Time Warner Cable Information Services (New Hampshire), LLC., and the CLEC 
Association of Northern New England, Inc. An electronic copy has been provided as well to the 
Commission and those listed on the service list. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, I may be reached by 
email at nmalmquist@drm.com or by telephone at (603) 448-2211. 

Very truly yours, 

DOWNS RACHLIN MARTIN PLLC 

Attorneys for Charter Communications 

cc: Service List 
Erik J. Cecil, Esq. 

Enclosures 
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